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 Friends of Croscombe School (FOCS)

6th November 2015 
Dear Parents and Carers

CHRISTMAS MARKET – FRIDAY 4th DECEMBER 2015 - 2.00 - 4.00pm

Christmas is coming!... and with it, the delights and excitement of our Christmas market! 

As always we are having some fantastic stalls filling up the school hall from both independent sellers and the school. We also have our ever popular jam jar tombola, guess the weight of the cake and our Grand Prize Raffle! In addition to this there will be a cafe in Acorns class with Christmas food and drinks, fantastic games upstairs in Conkers class (made by pupils!) and a wonderful raffle organised by the staff. We also have crafts, face painting and pre-loved uniform upstairs in Chestnuts class and most important of all, upstairs in the library... Santa in his Grotto! Definitely not to be missed! 

( To make this wonderful event happen we need your help (
Can you help by donating any of the following items?

Grand Prize Raffle:  Are you able to provide a prize? Do you have any contacts that might be able to provide a prize? This could be an item, a voucher, a skill... All donations are very much appreciated!

Jam jars for the Jam Jar Tombola: For those new to this stall the aim is to put a few sweets, few pennies, small toys, marbles, cars, hair bands etc in a jar. Each jar is numbered, then you pay 50p to have a go and win a jar every time.  If each family could contribute a few filled jars that would be fantastic!

We also need donations of:

· Books

· Teddies (not bric-a-brac)

· Pre-loved uniform

· Cakes (on the day) 

A box will be placed in the main entrance way for all contributions to our Christmas Market, can you please place your donations in here and a member of FOCS will collect them.

We will also require helpers to decorate the hall, set up and run stalls and to pack away at the end of the day. If you can help during the afternoon please add your name to the rota that is on the back of the main entrance way door.  
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Thanking you all for your continued support.  

 The Friends Of Croscombe School
